
From:                           
Sent:                               20 March 2020 18:05
To:                                   Planning
Subject:                          Objected on application 6/2020/0287/FULL
 

Dear Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council and planning department,

My Name is and my mother

 the owner of 178 dragon Road Hatfield, Hertfordshire Al10 9NL since 2008. We are

writing this to request the council to personally investigate the driveway before give any further approval and

we are Object to any Approval on the application submitted by Mr. Stanley Thomas[ Application
reference:6/2020/0287/FULL] the owner/Landlord of 182 and 182a Dragon road. The management of this

property is very poor and the people who were renting was very untidy. I and my husband had to clean up
their and our driveway many times because of the incorrect way of using of bins. And each time the landlords

renovate the house to a new group of people we end up with a messy driveway because they leave all items
such as paint/sand /mud all over the road as people use back entrance for any housework. I highly

recommend you to deny any plans that their requesting and send an official member to check on the property

and around it and have word with neighbours before approving anything.

if you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me and my husband on 
--

Best regards,


